
From: Liz Pedro <   
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 11:12 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Regarding application for minor variance for 30 Robertson Davis Dr. in Brampton, 
Ontario Lot 65 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello, 
  
My name is Olindo Pedro and my neighbor James Joseph Doyle, I Olindo Pedro live at 32 Robertson 
Davies dr. And James lives at 27 Robertson Davies Dr., we have some reservations in regards to this 
application to get a permit for a proposed exterior stairway leading to the below grade entrance. We do 
not agree with this being done, please. It is extremely close to my Olindo Pedro's side of the house 
where my air condition is located, please find photos attached. I would also like to participate in person 
in attending the meeting on October 24th at 9 AM and I would like to be notified of any and all decisions 
made by the committee. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Olindo Pedro & James Doyle 
 


